READINGTON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION HOLLAND BROOK SCHOOL

CONFIDENTIAL EXECUTIVE SESSION MINUTES SEPTEMBER 10, 2013

8:46 p.m. to 9:53 p.m.

The following Board members were present:

Barbara Dobozynski, Wayne Doran, Ray Egbert, William Goodwin, Vincent Panico, Laura Simon, Cheryl Filler, David Livingston

Also Present: Barbara Sargent, Superintendent, Steffi-Jo De Casas, SBA/Bd. Sec.

The Board met in executive session for the purpose of discussing upcoming RTAA negotiations.

Mrs. Filler reviewed the salary history of the most recent contract and the board members discussed parameters to be set for the upcoming 2014-2017 contract including 2% cap restrictions, the \$1,000 stipend upon receipt of tenure and \$500 doctorate stipend.

Respectfully submitted:

Steffi-Jo DeCasas Business Administrator/Board Secretary